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Dear Committee Membets, 

 

I strongly oppose HB 3414. At a time when our state needs more affordable housing, 

allowing jurisdictions to expand the UGB works against efforts to provide more 

affordable housing within current UGBs.  We do not need more, expensive housing 

further from existing communities; we need local authorities to put effort into using 

available land that is already designated for development. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Respectfully, 

Elisabeth (Meeky) Blizzard 


